
2 May 2002

Terry McDavitt
Chairman, Regional Land Transport Committee
Wellington Regional Council
PO Box II 646
WELLINGTON

Dear Terry

DRAFT 2002/03 STATE HIGHWAY PROGRAMME

Thank you for your submission to the Transit New Zealand Authority
the Draft 2002/03 State Highway Programme. I appreciate that there
time for preparation of your submission and the Authority has asked t
submitters.
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was very little
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All submissions have now been considered by the Authority as it continues to
deliberate over finalisation of its recommended programme and consults with
Transfund New Zealand (Transfund) on their development of the 2002/03 National
Roading Programme.

As soon as practicable after the 2002/03 National Roading Programme is released
by Transfund, advice on the Authority’s conclusions in relation to your submission
will be sent to you. This is likely to follow the July meeting of the Authority.

Thank you again for your assistance during our consultation on the 2002/03 State
Highway Programme.

Yours s%erely

l&k van Barneveld
National Highway Manager
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